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Om the afternoon of Friday, September 15, 2023, I sent an email to Stan Michals providing a 

copy of the mineral Exploration Notice of Intent submitted by DTRC, LLC. and starting the 30-

day response deadline for that application. I had sent him an earlier email but it contained 

the wrong references as it was for Dustin Lloyd with ARC. Below are the email and confirmation 

read receipt for the corrected email. 

From: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> 

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 11:30 AM 

To: Michals, Stan <Stan.Michals@state.sd.us> 

Subject: FW: EXNI-449 application 

Stan, 

I apologize. A forwarded you the notice for ARC and not GFP. DTRC, LLC, has filed an 
Exploration Notice of Intent (EXNI) for an area approximately 1 mile south and 1 mile southwest 

of Nemo, SD. I have attached a copy of this EXNI to this email. Please note that under SDCL 

45-6C-14, any map providing details of locations of test holes provided with this EXNI is

considered confidential and is not to be distributed.

This email marks the start of your 30-day review period as per SDCL 45-6C-10. 

We do not currently have an inspection scheduled for this site. Please let me know if you have 

preferred time frame to conduct an inspection in the next few weeks. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you! 

Engineer Manager I 

Minerals, Mining, and Superfund Program 

From: Michals, Stan <Stan.Michals@state.sd.us> 

\S/
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Telephone call to: DENR Employee Contacted: Roberta Hudson 

Operator Contacted: Dustin Lloyd 

Company: Archaeological Research Center 

Telephone: 

Staff Signature: 

Om the morning of Friday, September 15, 2023, I sent an email to Dustin Lloyd prov1a1ng a copy 

of the mineral Exploration Notice of Intent submitted by DTRC, LLC. and starting the 30-day 

response deadline for that application. Below are the email and confirmation read receipt. 

From: Hudson, Roberta 

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 10:13 AM 

To: Lloyd, Dustin <Dustin.Lloyd@state.sd.us> 

Subject: FW: EXNI-449 application 

Dustin, 

DTRC, LLC, has filed an Exploration Notice of Intent (EXNI) for an area located in Maitland, 

SD, approximately 2 miles northwest of Central City, SD. I have attached a copy of this EXNI 

to this email. Please note that under SDCL 45-6C-14, any map providing details of locations of 

test holes provided with this EXNI is considered confidential and is not to be distributed. 

This email marks the start of your 30-day review period as per SDCL 45-6C-ll. 

We do not currently have an inspection scheduled for this site. Please let me know if you have 

preferred time frame to conduct an inspection in the next few weeks. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you! 

Engineer Manager I 

Minerals, Mining, and Superfund Program 

From: Lloyd, Dustin <Dustin.Lloyd@state.sd.us> 

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 10:33 AM 

To: Hudson, Roberta <Roberta.Hudson@state.sd.us> 

Subject: Read: EXNl-449 application 
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